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Michael P. Utley

32 Jacqueline Circle

W. Yarmouth, MA 02673
June 9, 2005

Dear Michael,

Thank you so much for the magnets. My staff and I will put these to good us
during Lightning Safety Awareness Week.

I have posted a link to your website on the Illinois Trauma Nurse website
(www.traumanurse.info) under injury prevention. The information you prese
great and will guide us in our injury prevention efforts.

Thanks again for the magnets and stickers!
Sincerely,
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Chris Marsyla, RN U
Trauma/EMS Coordinator



